State of Idaho

DEPARTMENT OF WATER RESOURCES

1301 North Orchard Street, P.O. Box 83720, Boise, Idaho 83720-0098
Phone: (208) 327-7900 FAX: (208) 327-7866

DIRK KEMPTHORNE
GOVERNOR

November 10, 1999 KARL J. DREHER

DIRECTOR
Carl Jorgensen
1699 Lloyd Rd
Bancroft, ID 83217

Re: Water Right No. 13-07161; Diversion of Ground Water from Well Located in T9S,
R40E, Section 32, NWNW, IDWR Well Number A0003599; Potential Unauthorized
Place of Use.

Dear Mr. Jorgensen,

I sent a letter to you dated October 26, 1999 concerning the above referenced matter. In
response to this letter, you called me directly on November 3, 1999, to discuss the matter.
You stated to me that you believe that there is some mistake or misunderstanding
regarding this matter. You further mentioned that you might need to talk to your
employees or associates regarding the actual operation of the well during the dates
mentioned in my last letter. Given your belief about a possible misunderstanding, I
advised you to provide some written explanation about your use of the well on the dates
described in my last correspondence. I further advised that I would provide you a few
weeks to provide this written explanation.

The purpose of this letter is to remind you that you must submit a written explanation to
the Department concerning the matter addressed by its letter of October 26, 1999. This
written explanation must be submitted to the Department on or before November 23,
1999. Again, failure to timely respond to this request may result in a Notice of Violation
and Cease and Desist Order. Such an order may carry civil penalties.

Respectfully,

Tim Luke
Water Distribution

Cc: Craig Shuler, Watermaster
Harold Jones, Eastern Region
Bart Christensen, Water District Advisory Committee Chairman
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